






















































 

 

REQUEST FOR TOWN COUNCIL ACTION  
 

 

TO:     Mayor and Town Council    

FROM:   Bruce Spicher, Community Service Director 

SUBJECT:   Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan 

DATE:    May 7, 2019 
   

 

BACKGROUND:   

The Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan is a compilation of a procedural doctrine authored by the Regional 
Hazard Mitigation Committee. The regional committee is comprised of members of all the jurisdictions within 
Charleston County. The plan is updated every five years by the members that serve on the regional 
committee. Once the committee votes on and approves the updated plan, a copy is sent to the State FEMA 
office for review and acceptance, before sending the plan to the office of Homeland Security for final approval.  

Adopting the Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan authorizes the Town to submit for hazard assistance, whether 
through grants, supplies, or personnel. 

 

ACTION REQUESTED:  

Staff is requesting that the Town Council adopt Resolution 2019-01. 























From: Maureen Dunn MCBRIDE <mdmcbride10@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 7:42 AM 

To: Stephanie Tillerson <stillerson@kiawahisland.org> 

Subject: Single use plastics ban 

 

Ms Tillerson- 

 

As a long time Kiawah visitor, and a property owner since the early ‘90s, I fully support the proposed 
ordinance banning single use plastics. And I applaud the forward thinking of the Town of Kiawah in 
taking such steps to maintain and improve our wonderful island.  

 

Maureen Dunn McBride 

435 Sea Lavender Ct 



From: Frank Larence <larencef@att.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 2:48 PM 
To: Stephanie Tillerson <stillerson@kiawahisland.org> 
Subject: Plastics ban 
 
100% supportive 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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From: gslong@aol.com <gslong@aol.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 2:37 PM 
To: Stephanie Tillerson <stillerson@kiawahisland.org> 
Subject: Plastics Ban 
 
Dear Stephanie, 
 
I am totally in favor of a plastics ban for Kiawah.  
 
Thank you, 
Lee Carpenter 
36 Surfsong 
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